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IMPORTANT NOTICE
Reception admissions for 
2024-2025
Do you have a child born between
1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020

If so you will need to apply for a school place
by 15 January 2024  
(to commence September 2024)

Applications can be completed from  
11 September 2023 online  
(scan QR code) or visit:  
www.herefordshire.gov.uk/schools-education/primary-school-admissions

Please note: a place at a nursery does not 
guarantee a place at the associated primary 
school, therefore you must still apply.

For further information please contact the school 
admissions team on 01432 260926 / 261574 or
schooladmissions@herefordshire.gov.uk


